
 

  
 
 

 
       

   
 

 
 

             
     

 
          

          
            

     
 

           
   

 
        

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

June 26, 2020 

RE:	 LASALLE SECONDARY SCHOOL WELCOMES GRADE 7 AND 8 
STUDENTS WHEN CLASSES RESUME THIS FALL 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Rainbow District School Board will launch its Grade 7 and 8 program at Lasalle 
Secondary School on September 1, 2020. 

Students who completed Grade 6 and Grade 7 at Adamsdale Public School, 
Carl A. Nesbitt Public School, Churchill Public School and Cyril Varney 
Public School will attend Grade 7 and 8 at Lasalle Secondary School when 
the new school year begins. 

Lasalle Secondary School looks forward to welcoming Grade 7 and 8 students 
in newly-renovated facilities. 

The first day of school is Tuesday, September 8, 2020. 

Have a safe summer. 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


